
DEC/10/2012!
!
H.E. Ban Ki-moon!
Secretary-General!
United Nations!
New York, NY 10017!
Estados Unidos!
!
Dear Mr. Secretary-General,!
!
Concerning the interest of the Spanish Association ASOCIACION EUROPEA DE 
INVERSORES PROFESIONALES ASINVER to become an active part of the Global 
Compact, I am pelased to transmit on behalf of the Association our support to the ten 
principles of the Global Compact in respect to human rights, labour rights, the protection of 
the environment and anti-corruption, and express my conviction that our competence in 
the field will contribute to the success of this challenging initiative.!
!
With this communication, we express our intent to support and advance those principles 
within our sphere of influence by making a clear statement of this commitment both 
internally and to the public. We will explore opportunities to partner with companies and 
other stakeholders to further the implementation of the ten principles.!
!
Sincerely yours,!
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Mr. Héctor Salazar!
Secretary-General!

secretaria.general@asinver.org


